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February 7, 2024 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention: Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
RE: UM 1893 – STAFF INVESTIGATION OF METHODOLOGY AND PROCESS OF 

EE COST-EFFECTIVENESS 
 
 
Dear Filing Center: 
 
Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket is Portland General Electric Company’s 
Notice of Change to Official Service List. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 Erin E. Apperson 
 Assistant General Counsel III 
 
EEA: bp 
 
Enclosure 
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISION 

 OF OREGON 

UM 1893 

In the Matter of 
 
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF 
OREGON, 
 
Investigation into the Methodology and 
Process for Developing Avoided Costs Used 
in Energy Efficiency Cost-Effectiveness Test. 
 

 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY’S NOTICE OF CHANGE 
TO OFFICIAL SERVICE LIST 

 
Portland General Electric Company (“PGE”) hereby files this Notice of Change to the 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon Official Service List in the above-captioned docket. PGE 

respectfully requests the following names be added to the official service list: 

Erin Apperson, OSB No. 175771 
Assistant General Counsel III 
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Phone: (503) 464-8544 
Email: erin.apperson@pgn.com 

PGE-OPUC Filings 
Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC0306 
Portland, OR 97204 
Email: pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 

Christopher Pleasant 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC0306 
Portland, OR 97204 
Phone: (503) 464-2555 
Email: Christopher.Pleasant@pgn.com 
 

Rob Macfarlane 
Manager Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC0306 
Portland, OR 97204 
Phone: (503) 464-8954 
Email:  Rob.Macfarlane@pgn.com 
 

 PGE requests the following names be removed from the official service list: 

J. Richard George, OSB No. 974691 
Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, OR 97304 
Email: richard.george@pgn.com 
 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, OR 97204 
Email: opucdockets@pgn.com 
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Jay Tinker 
Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC-0306 
Portland, OR 97204 
Email: pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 

Garrett Harris 
Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1711 
Portland, OR 97204 
Email: garrett.harris@pgn.com 

 
DATED this 7th day of February, 2024. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY 
 
       
Erin E. Apperson, OSB No. 175771 
Assistant General Counsel III 
Portland General Electric Company 
121 SW Salmon Street, 1WTC1301 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Phone: 503-464-8544 
Email: erin.apperson@pgn.com 
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